









**Tithes & Offerings** - Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering boxes in the lobby or in offering baskets that are passed during the service. Giving has always been an important part of worship. Thank you for your faithful support.

## VBS Appreciation/Evaluation Lunch

Sept. 18th after the worship service



## If you served in VBS or serve in children's ministry you and your family are invited to come!

We want to thank you, evaluate VBS, get your feedback, and discuss next year's outreach!